
WESTONING PARISH COUNCIL 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

PROPOSED SAMPSHILL SOLAR FARM 
 
Westoning Parish Council has produced a short questionnaire to gather your views on key 
aspects of the Sampshill Solar Farm planning application CB/21/02583/FULL. The 
questionnaire can be downloaded from the Parish Council website. The Solar Farm, if 
approved and constructed, will have a major impact on Westoning for the next 40 years 
 
Full details of the 162 acre Solar Farm planning application can be viewed on the CBC website. 
You can submit your views on the application, for or against, directly to CBC. 
 
Current COVID-19 restrictions prevent the PC holding a public meeting on this application and 
it would not be possible for more than a handful of residents to be present to express their 
views at a PC meeting when this application is considered. We have, therefore, produced a 
short questionnaire which you are invited to complete and return to the Parish Council. 
 
Before the Parish Council submits its view to CBC on behalf of the whole village, we would like 
to be aware of YOUR views so that we can ensure that the PC submission  reflects the views 
of our residents. If you have a view on the proposed solar farm development, it would be 
greatly appreciated if you could complete and return the Questionnaire to us by Friday 5th 
July. A small number of hard copies of the Questionnaire for those unable to print off their 
own copy will be available on request from Westoning Recreation Club during opening hours. 
 
Once completed, the questionnaire can either be sent to WPC as hard copy or by scanning 
the questionnaire and emailing it to  WPC.Response@gmail.com 
 
Hard copies can be returned to us by dropping your completed questionnaire through one of 
the following letterboxes:  
 

13 The Pyghtle  -  28 Highfields  -  34A Church Road 
  
The Parish Clerk will be advising CBC of the Parish Council’s comments on this application by 
8th July 2021 and a copy of our response will be published on the WPC website.  
 
 
Westoning Parish Council 
 
26th June 2021 


